


Throughout the consultation, design and implementation process for action initiation, we
encourage the CDR regulators to consult regularly with DSPs to avoid any unintended
consequences.

DSPANZ welcomes the opportunity to provide further feedback on our submission. For
more information, please contact Maggie Leese on | .

Yours faithfully,

Simon Foster,
President & Director,
DSPANZ

Maggie Leese,
Manager - Communications & Advocacy,
DSPANZ




